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September 9, 1991 

To: Members of the Executive Board 

From: The Secretary 

Subject: Travel bv the Deputy ManaainP Director 

The Deputy Managing Director will be absent from the Fund 
beginning Tuesday, September 10, through Wednesday, September 25, 1991. 
During this period he will first go to Zurich to participate in a meeting of 
the representatives of commercial banks' advisory groups. Thereafter, he 
will take a week's vacation. On September 22 he will go to Tallin, Estonia 
to attend a meeting of Prime Ministers of the Baltic Republics. On his 
return, he wi.11 stop over briefly in Finland for discussions with the 
authorities. 
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